
On April 9, 2019, residents in the New Richland-Hartland-Ellendale-Geneva 
(NRHEG) School District will have the opportunity to vote on a $9.1 million 
referendum. The vote, which will take place at the Elementary and Secondary 
Schools, will determine whether the District will be able to make improvements 
to its two school facilities and the results will impact all community members. 
That’s why it’s important to know more about the District’s plans and to make an 
educated vote!

NRHEG Public Schools
R E F E R E N D U M  V O T E

Improve Safety + 
Security

Support  
Facility Repairs

Provide Classrooms 
that Support 
Curriculum 

Requirements

Renew Code 
Upgrades  

+ Compliance

District Identified Needs

Where Do I Vote?
E L E M E N TA RY 
S C H O O L

600 School Street 
Ellendale, MN 56026

S E C O N D A RY 
S C H O O L

306 Ash Avenue S. 
New Richland, MN 56072

S E C O N D A R Y  S C H O O L 
• Waseca County 
• City of Hartland 
• Hartland Township in Freeborn County

E L E M E N TA R Y  S C H O O L 
• Steele County 
• City of Geneva 
• City of Bath 
• Geneva Township in Freeborn County 
• Freeborn Township in Freeborn County

Your polling place will be based on the following designations: 

ABSENTEE VOTING

Request an absentee ballot 
starting February 22, 2019 
by contacting Sue Kulseth, 

Administrative Assistance to the 
Superintendent: 

skulseth@nrheg.k12.mn.us 
507-417-2600


